
Homework:  
English: Please see the task in the 
homework file. 
Maths:  Please see the task in the 
homework file. 

Containing: Weekly spellings and homework. 
Thank you  for sending 3 small toy animals into school. They are helping us learn about animals in our 
Science lessons. Please remember that information about the Curriculum can be found on our website 
along with some sample photos of the children during lessons. 
A Date for your Diary: Tuesday 5th March 2:15 
We would like to invite you to see your child in a Phonics lesson followed by a short 
meeting for parents. This will give you an opportunity to see how we teach your child to 
read and we hope that you can join us. 
From Mrs Tricklebank, Mrs Webb and the Year 1 Team 
Email: caterpillars@meadows.worcs.sch.uk                            dragonflies@meadows.worcs.sch.uk 

Hello Year 1 

Please remember spare 

clothes at school.  

Sometimes the children 

slip over in the playground and need them. 

For the 

week:  

26.2.24 

To Do 

 

Bring a filled water bottle to school every day please, 

which your child can top up.  

Bring your reading bag to school each day and 

change your book if you are ready to. 

Dragonflies PE– Monday, Thursday 

Caterpillars PE– Wednesday, Friday 
Monday  

 

PE DAY Dragonflies Come to school ready dressed for PE. 

Multi-sports children come to school 

dressed in PE kit please. 

Tuesday   

Wednesday PE DAY Caterpillars Come to school ready dressed for PE.  

Thursday PE DAY Dragonflies Come to school ready dressed for PE.  

Friday PE DAY Caterpillars Come to school ready dressed for PE.  

Please practise for a test on Friday 1st March 

   

 

author 

August 

dinosaur 

astronaut 

more 

score 

wore 

shore 

The digraphs 

ore              au                 

Tricky Words 

four   
A Date for your Diary: Tuesday 5th March 2:15 
We would like to invite you to see your child in a Phonics 
lesson followed by a short meeting for parents. This will 
give you an opportunity to see how we teach your child to 
read and we hope that you can join us. 






